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Find out how you can

PRAY.
Pray the Lord will provide our church
with a permanent location. Meeting in
a school has been great, but a more
permanent solution would be a huge
help!
Pray for our leadership and core teams
growth. We are so excited about who
the Lord has brought to us to serve
alongside of this new work.
Pray doors will open as we seek to do
community outreach. Pray God would
provide in-roads and avenues to reach
out.

PARTICIPATE.
We are seeking financial partners and
prayer partners. We would love to talk
with you about all that the Lord is
doing here!
We are looking for short-term missions
teams to come and serve with us.

PROVIDE.
Many missionaries build a team to join
their ministry in prayer, participation,
and provision. These friends, family
and churches support missionaries
beyond the tithes and offerings given
within the church plant. Visit
sendnetwork.com/PlanterFunding for
NAMB's policy on providing for church
plants.

Contact me at york.caleb@gmail.com,
https://twitter.com/DiscoveryCityCh or

on Twitter

About the Family
I was born into a pastor’s home and accepted Christ at the age of 12 on the final
night of a Vacation Bible School. I grew up all over the U.S. and was instrumental in
helping my father in the early years as a full-time traveling evangelist. I felt my calling
to preach in middle school at a summer Bible camp and later attended Baptist Bible
College, where I met my wife, Amanda. We married in the summer of 2007 and
welcomed our first child, Jack, in 2008.

About My Church Plant
In 2009, I graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Pastoral Studies, and we
accepted our first youth ministry position. Our second son, Joshua, was born in
2010, followed by Evelyn in 2013, Ethan in 2014, and Evan in 2016. 
I have served as a youth pastor for eight years in Texas, Ohio and Pennsylvania.
Amanda and I spent a year on a church plant team in Hilliard, Ohio. We felt called to
plant a church in Canal Winchester, Ohio, in October of 2016. We moved to the area
in July, 2018.
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